
Bodegas Vatan
Nisia 2022

Bodegas Vatan
Nisia 2022

90pts

Zekun Shuai, jamessuckling.com  June 28th 2023

Bodegas Vatan
Nisia 2022

Bodegas Vatan
Nisia 2022

90pts
“Intense white almond and fennel 

characters to the apple and tarragon 
notes. This is fresh, sleek and textured 

in the center palate with a creamy 
mouthfeel and a crisp �nish. Drink now.”

“Intense white almond and fennel 
characters to the apple and tarragon 
notes. This is fresh, sleek and textured 

in the center palate with a creamy 
mouthfeel and a crisp �nish. Drink now.”

“Intense white almond and fennel 
characters to the apple and tarragon 
notes. This is fresh, sleek and textured 

in the center palate with a creamy 
mouthfeel and a crisp �nish. Drink now.”

“Intense white almond and fennel 
characters to the apple and tarragon 
notes. This is fresh, sleek and textured 

in the center palate with a creamy 
mouthfeel and a crisp �nish. Drink now.”

Zekun Shuai, jamessuckling.com  June 28th 2023

Bodegas Vatan
Nisia 2022

“Intense white almond and fennel 
characters to the apple and tarragon 
notes. This is fresh, sleek and textured 

in the center palate with a creamy 
mouthfeel and a crisp �nish. Drink now.”

Bodegas Vatan
Nisia 2022

90pts

Zekun Shuai, jamessuckling.com  June 28th 2023

Bodegas Vatan
Nisia 2022

“Intense white almond and fennel 
characters to the apple and tarragon 
notes. This is fresh, sleek and textured 

in the center palate with a creamy 
mouthfeel and a crisp �nish. Drink now.”

Bodegas Vatan
Nisia 2022

90pts

Zekun Shuai, jamessuckling.com  June 28th 2023

“Intense white almond and fennel 
characters to the apple and tarragon 
notes. This is fresh, sleek and textured 

in the center palate with a creamy 
mouthfeel and a crisp �nish. Drink now.”

Zekun Shuai, jamessuckling.com  June 28th 2023

“Intense white almond and fennel 
characters to the apple and tarragon 
notes. This is fresh, sleek and textured 

in the center palate with a creamy 
mouthfeel and a crisp �nish. Drink now.”

Zekun Shuai, jamessuckling.com  June 28th 2023

“Intense white almond and fennel 
characters to the apple and tarragon 
notes. This is fresh, sleek and textured 

in the center palate with a creamy 
mouthfeel and a crisp �nish. Drink now.”

Zekun Shuai, jamessuckling.com  June 28th 2023Zekun Shuai, jamessuckling.com  June 28th 2023

“Intense white almond and fennel 
characters to the apple and tarragon 
notes. This is fresh, sleek and textured 

in the center palate with a creamy 
mouthfeel and a crisp �nish. Drink now.”


